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VCY America, Inc.

3434 West Kilbourn Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53208

September 1, 2015

John Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Rd
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

John:

Thank You for your reception report of WQRM, AM 850 on July 29, 2015. Your detailed report
is accurate.

It may interest you that WQRM in the very near future will be 50,000 watts daytime, 14,000
watts during critical hours, and maintaining its present PSSA and PSRA power levels.

You report from 1972 is amazing. I had started at WWJC in 1970 and we were on 1270 KHZ at
5000 watts daytime only. The 1972 report must have been right after we changed to 850 KHZ.

Respectfully:
[ i d

/John Talcott
(43 years later)

Telephone: 414-935-3000 or [-800-729-9829 Fax: 414-935-3015 E-mail: vcy@vcyamerica.org



